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                   Chicago Printing Ink Production Club Membership 

Dear Members and soon to be Members,

Attached is the application form for the 2025 Annual Club Membership.  We ask that you please take the time to fill in ALL of the required contact information including your e-mail address as we want to update our records and be sure that all of the information for the 2025 Directory is shown correctly.

Kindly have your payment of $60.00 submitted no later than February 3, 2025 as this will allow us enough time to update our records and ensure that you are included in the Directory.   

Thank you in advance for your understanding and continued support as the CPIPC could not exist without you, our valued members.
Erik Olson
CPIPC President  

